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I support the section of SB 4  for funds to educate folks for employment in the 

semiconductor industry. 

 

I also urge consideration of an available 13 acre site at 12350 N. E Sandy Blvd. 

Portland as the location of a training facility.  I oppose changing the present urban 

growth boundary in order to site this facility.   

 

The location mentioned earlier is within the Parkrose School District which serves a 

diverse population and an area which would grealy benefit from such an educational 

facility.   

 

Thank you for considering my testimony. 

 

J. Tebbs 


